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[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Greetings 
FYI    Both Research and Experience has taught me and my cousin who's an Arborist agrees
with me that; 
All Trees should be only trimmed in the late Fall  Autumn and Early Winter  when it's
cold and the sap runs the slowest and definitely not in the Summer  when it's the hottest and
trees all sap is thin so it runs faster this can harm the trees making them more accessible to
illnesses, heat and insect damage.plus people and animals need the shelter and shade 
If done properly the trees will be healthier and can help aid in prevention of future damages 
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